
PROJECT UPDATE
December 23, 2022

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!

COUNTY HIGHWAY K YEAR-END PROJECT UPDATE

Greetings from Kenosha County and the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT). 
 
The project team has completed most of the 2022 reconstruction project on 
County Highway K (60th Street) by the Canadian Pacific Railroad (CPRR).

Some electrical work will be ongoing throughout the winter months, however, 
County Highway K will remain open throughout this time. The following work 
is scheduled to resume in spring 2023:

 •  Railroad track replacement by CPRR

 •  Grading, pavement, and curb and gutter at CPRR

 •  Railroad signal and gate replacement by CPRR

 •  Paving the multi-use path and sidewalk at CPRR

Project Contact: 
Cynthia De Vor
Public Involvement Team
connectse@devorpr.com | (262) 899-9231

Find us on Facebook at: 
Kenosha County Government

Find us online at:
kenoshacounty.org/Highways
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TO RECEIVE PROJECT UPDATES,  
PLEASE CONTACT:  

ConnectSE@devorpr.com 

*map not to scale
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